
In Turkmenistan, festive trade will open on December 5
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On November 29, Deputy Chairman of the Cabinet of Ministers of Turkmenistan Nokerguly
Ataguliyev informed President Serdar Berdimuhamedov at a government meeting about the
preparation of the country’s trade complex for the celebration of Neutrality Day and New
Year. This was reported by the electronic newspaper “Turkmenistan: Golden Age.”

The Deputy Prime Minister emphasized that from December 5, festive trade will start in the
markets and all stores in the cities and towns of the republic. Additionally, more than 850
mobile points selling consumer goods will open. In this regard, Ataguliyev presented the
corresponding proposal to the head of state.

Serdar Berdimuhamedov ordered comprehensive measures to meet the needs of the citizens
of the republic. The President stressed the importance of adequately supplying markets and
stores with all necessary food products.


